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Radiation Technology, Inc.
ATTN: Martin A. Welt, PhD.

President
Lake Denmark Road
Rockaway, New Jersey 07866

Gentlemen:

Subj ect: Inspection No. 030-07022/79-01

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. M. Slobodien and F.
Costello of this office on March 23, 1979 of activities authorized by NRC
License No. 29-13613-02 and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr.
Slobodien with yourself at the conclusion of the insrection.

The area examined during this inspection was limited to those activities
conductad under your license relating to the subject covered in your letter
to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I, Office of Inspection
and Enforcement dated March 20, 1979. Within this area, the inspection
consisted of selective exeminations of procedures and representative records
interviews with personnel, measurements made by the iispectors, and obser/at ]ns
by tne inspectors. We have no further questions regarding this matter.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance wer; observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Pnrt 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will bc
placed in the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with yr.u.

Sincere -

8 dh
64 George H. Smith, Chief

Fuel Facility and Materials Safoty
Branch
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